

CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ City Manager's Office

Thomas J. Aspell, Jr. City Manager

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL

DATE: September 27, 2023

FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

SUBJECT: Citizen Comments

Recommendation:

Recommend City Council accept this report.

Background:

Attached for your information are citizen comments received during the past month.

/ss

Attachments

Stevens, Suzanne

From:

Chisholm, John

Sent:

Monday, September 11, 2023 5:05 PM

To:

Stevens, Suzanne

Subject:

Fwd: Fire Marshal Paul Sirois 32 Merrimack Street

Begin forwarded message:

From: Chris Burns <chris@levasseurelec.com>
Date: September 11, 2023 at 12:53:31 PM EDT
To: "Chisholm, John" <JChisholm@concordnh.gov>
Subject: Fire Marshal Paul Sirois 32 Merrimack Street

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Dear Chief Chisholm,

I wanted to take a moment and comment on recently working with Fire Marshal Paul Sirois. His logical, common sense approach to things are top notch. We had the pleasure of working with Paul recently on a very difficult project at 32 Merrimack street. The project, although fire alarm wise was fairly straight forward was hampered by outside factors and dragged on too long. That being said, Paul's knowledge and professionalism surpass many of the other Towns and Cities personal we have worked with! We look forward to working in Concord in the future and thank you again for such a great team! Best regards,

Chris Burns, V.P./Managing Member Levasseur Electrical Contractors, Inc. 724 East Industrial Park Drive Unit #11 Manchester, N.H. 03109

Office 603-627-6270 Cell 603-494-5176 From: Zulkic, Angelina

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 3:24 PM

To: Chesley, Chip <CChesley@ConcordNH.gov>; Clark, Adam <AClark@ConcordNH.gov>

Cc: Hoadley, Jeff < JHoadley@ConcordNH.gov>

Subject: INFO: Positive Comments - HHW Collection Day

Hi Chip and Adam,

FYI, here are some positive Facebook comments on our Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day post. Sounds like the event went well this year!



Amanda Jones

This was organized, convenient, and fast. The staff was all so friendly. We've owned our house for 17 years and this was the first time we remembered to go. Thank you!

Like Reply Hide Send message 2d



Author

Concord General Services

Amanda Jones We appreciate the positive feedback! Glad you could join us this year. 😊

Like Reply 1m



Write a reply....











Suzanne Isabelle

This was the fastest I have ever been through the line, and the staff were great!!!

Hide Send message 2d Like Reply



Author

Concord General Services

Suzanne Isabelle Thank you for the kind words! We're glad you had a good experience. 😅

Like Reply 1m

Angelina Zulkic

Communications Coordinator



Concord General Services **Administration Division** 311 North State Street, Concord, NH 03301 www.concordnh.gov/generalservices azulkic@concordnh.gov (603) 230-3907



To All State 91923

Thank to The help to Joine me is wonderful

You help me a lot I

typing is very hand

For me Again Thank

The Batter II (3)

Life Batter II (3)